
Park View School
Temple Park Road

South Shields
Tyne & Wear

NE34 0QA

Tel: 0191 4541568

12th July 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

RE: Summer End of Term Celebration

We would like you to come and join us at our End of Term Celebration in school on Friday
22nd July 2022 from 10.00am until 12.00 midday.

Our Celebration will start at 10.00am and will include:-

● Meeting staff who will be in the classrooms with students work, for you to have a
look at and chat about how they are doing in school.

● Collecting students’ Summer Term report and discuss this with staff.
● Entering our raffle and prize stall.

We will be finishing the celebration with a lovely buffet. Students must attend school on
this day and be accompanied by a parent/carer where possible, and will finish at
12.00pm.  If you require transport for yourself or your child please let us know and we will
try to accommodate this.

Many thanks for your continued support and we hope you all have a safe and enjoyable
Summer break.

Yours faithfully

Dave Borrell
Head Teacher

Head Teacher: Dave Borrell - BSc Hons
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